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Friday 15th September 2023 

 
Dear Parent/Carers,  
 
Payments for Camp: Monday 3rd June – 7th June 2024 
 
Thank you for your deposit for the Year 6 camp.   
 
Further payments can be made using the Arbor App. You will be able make payments at a 
time suitable to yourselves and check the balance remaining. 
 
The full payment of £375.00 is required by Friday 26th April 2024 and can be broken down 
into more manageable payments should you wish.    
 
 

Amount Payment Due By 

£50.00 (deposit to secure 
a place for your child) 

21st  July 2023 

£25.00 30th September 

£50.00 31st October 2023 

£50.00 30th November 2023 

£50.00 31st December 2023 

No Payment  31st January 2024 

£50.00 28th February  2024 

£50.00 31th March 2024 

£50.00 or remaining 
balance 

26th April 2024 

 
 
The instructions to make payments on the Arbor App are below: 
 
Trip 
Okehampton camp 
Make further payment.  
 
Should you have any questions, please contact the school office. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
School Office 
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